
Dove Bank Primary School 

Weekly Bulletin - 2.5.2025 

Diary Dates ... 

Bank Holiday - school closed, Monday 5th May. 

Wednesday 7th May - Y3 & Y4 Football tournament at The King’s School. 

Thursday 8th May - VE Day celebrations. 

Friday 9th May - Celebrate World Fair Trade Day. 

          
Thursday 8th May 80th anniversary of 

VE Day. 

To mark the occasion children will be     
engaging in a range of activities, including 
meeting a currently serving flight crew 
Sergeant from the RAF, learning songs 
from the time and much more.  

Children are invited to come to school 
dressed in 1940’s style clothes/VE or 
something red, white or blue. 

Staffordshire Day 

Nursery have celebrated 'Staffordshire day' 
this week by making, sharing, and eating our own 
cheesy oatcakes. We briefly discussed the    
pottery industry and the local canals.   

Sustainability at Dove Bank 

Our children are getting excited about saving the planet! 

As well as our recent sustainability week, the plastic 
free lunchbox challenge and our nursery are creating 
their very own compost area using their very own worms! 
We are now introducing the Dove Bank sustainability 
icons, which will help our children to learn about          
sustainability across our curriculum. Parents, can you 
guess what idea each symbol represents? We will be    
revealing the answer to each one over the coming weeks. 
See how many you get right! 

PE Days 

Some PE days have changed this term. Please 
check the day your child has PE below: 

Year 2 & Year 4 - Every Tuesday 

Year 3 & Year 6 - Every Wednesday 

Year 1 & Year 5 - Every Thursday 

Reception - Every Friday 

In addition, Year 5 go to swimming on a 
Wednesday, and Reception have Forest 
School sessions on a Wednesday. 

          Menu Changes 

Tuesday 6th May - Pizza instead of Sausage, Mash 
and Gravy.  

Thursday 8th May - sandwich bags only for VE Day. 
This will include either a Ham, cheese or tuna bap, 
bottle of water, sausage roll, carrot/cucumber sticks 
and a union jack cake.   

Thursday 15th May - Children’s choice menu! Se the 
poster attached for the details.  

         




